State of Alaska
Department of Labor
Division of Labor Standards and Safety

AKOSH Program Directive 94-1 CH-1

Date: January 27, 1995

To: All AKOSH Staff

From: Aﬁ Abshire, Director, LS&S

Subject: CPL 2-2.58 Lead Exposure in Construction; Interim Final Rule--
Inspection and Compliance Procedures: OSHA Corrective
Memorandum of December 5, 1994

This program directive, PD 94-1 CH-1, officially implements OSHA’s corrective
memorandum of December 5, 1994, which was issued to clarify OSHA Instruction
CPL 2-2.58 Lead Exposure in Construction; Interim Final Rule--Inspection and
Compliance Procedures. This memorandum is attached and becomes part of this
program directive. Please refer to it for complete information.

This program directive becomes effective immediately. Please ensure that all members
of your staff have received this directive and understand how and when to implement it.

This change should be inserted in your Program Directive manual behind AKOSH
PD 94-1.

Attachments: OSHA Corrective Memorandum to the Lead in Construction
Compliance Directive CPL 2-2.58, and OSHA Region X transmittal
letter of December 20, 1994
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